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Additional Comments: 

 

 My greatest concern is that Isabel's learning is held back because of the large number of boys in her set and their disruptive 
behaviour. I feel Isabel would progress more in a group that shared a similar work ethos. 

 

 My daughter is progressing very well and we are very pleased with how she is doing at school. She enjoys school and works 
hard with the support of all her teachers. 

 

 Very happy – thank you. 
 

 Great school, well managed. 
 

 The homework that is expected each week is very demanding and sometimes gets 5-10 pieces per week. 
 

 My son is thriving in year 8 and we are extremely happy with his progress. 
 

 Really happy with school. Happy to receive e-mails and calls if there are any issues, Thank you, couldn't be happier with 
this high school. 

 

 Very pleased with all aspects. 
 

 Thank you. 
 

 Thanks you to Miss Burrill and the enthusiasm of the teaching staff Mrs Brown, Miss Melia and Mr Wood. However I would 
like a follow up phone call or meeting to discuss a concern relating to next year.  
Response from school: We called this parent and discussed the concern. The matter was satisfactorily resolved. 

 

 This is a great school. 
 

 Parklands is a very strong school with lots of strong younger teachers who make for good role models and tend to be able 
to relate better to the pressures of modern schooling and all that it entails. 

 

 Thank you. 
 

 Very pleased with the teachers and their approach to teaching my daughter. 
 

 This is a great school; where our children progress academically and socially. 
 



 Very happy - no issues. 
 

 Picking options would be better after parents evening as the parents and child have a better knowledge of the subjects the 
child is doing well or poorly in.  
Response from school: We hold the options evening the week before parents' evening, so that you are informed about the process and 
all the subjects on offer. Parents' evening follows so that you can be given information on your child's progress. The deadline for option 
choices is not for a further two weeks after this. Therefore, we aim to have given your child enough time to make informed option choices. 

 

 Very happy. Thank you. 
 


